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SANDAG kicked off construction of transit stations at two spots in the middle of Interstate 15 — El Cajon Boulevard and 

University Avenue — with a ceremony on July 8. 

 

The $65 million project will build the region’s first-ever freeway-level transit stations. The project will let pedestrians 

from the two east-west arteries crossing through Mid City get access to transit buses going north and south on dedicated 

lanes in the middle of the freeway. 

 

SANDAG is short for the San Diego Association of Governments. 


